
                                  WLCU Invitation to all members 
 
An invitation to all WLCU members and spouses who are visiting the mother country this summer 2011.  
 
 

Re :     Annual Dinner of the    World Lebanese Cultural Union   in Beirut Lebanon 
 
               
           You are cordially invited to attend the WLCU Annual Dinner . 
                      At the Hotel  :Le Royal- Dbaye’: Pearl Ball room. 
                              Wednesday 27 July 2011 at  8.30 pm. 
 
The World President Mr Eid Chedrawi  will be honouring 4 personalities for their dedication to the 
Lebanese Diaspora . 
 
Please confirm your attendance before July 20, 2011 by answering the World Secretariat General at the 
following email : WLCUSECRETARIAT@SHAW.CA 
 
See you in Lebanon . 
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